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Advisory 

    
01/08/2022 ADVISORY NO. 2021-1684 

 

 
In compliance to MMDA Resolution No. 22-01 Series of 2022, MICT will NOT 

allow entry of UNVACCINATED port users, visitors on official business, 
vessel crews, shipping line employees, delivery personnel, and contractors. 
This will be strictly enforced at our Pass Control Area.  

 
Please refer to this link for the complete details of MMDA memo for your 

guidance:  MMDA Resolution No. 22-01 Series of 2022 
 
Stay safe, everyone.  

 
Many thanks, 
 

https://mmda.gov.ph/images/pdf/resolution/2022/22-01-Esigned-re-Unvax-individuals.pdf

